MINUTES OF MOUNTWOD PPG MEETING 29 MAY 2025
Present: Dr Hermaszewska, Mary Egan, Sue Smee, Ginny Nevill, Gerry Kurzon, 
                Stefan Sieradzki, Jeremy Stern, Colin Berthelsen (chair)
Apology: Carolin Field

1. Dr. Liz Hermaszewska, having asked to address the PPG in a follow-up to her joint presentation with Dr, Sabby Kant procedure to ask for feedback on the following questions: -
a. The ‘monthly’ presentation to patients on various health topics. It was agreed that if any PPG member had an interest in any topic(s) and raised it at a meeting it would be discussed and if Dr Liz thought the subjects(s) suitable for Mountwood patients, volunteers would be sought to locate a suitable speaker and obtain date(s) would be fitted-in to a forward schedule. Any gaps with forward schedule to be discussed and possibly filled by arrangement with Dr Liz and the regular source of presentations. To ensure that PPG members are available to support a presentation we ideally need four members (2up & 2 down) with the capability of setting-up the meeting room in advance in the format that the speaker requires, along with any technical assistance. This information is ideally required ideally at least six weeks ahead of the event. Everyone should have received a briefing sheet from me to include H&S requirements and a brief introductory overview of the PPG and leaflets for interested patients only (kept in one of the room cupboards). 
b. Raising Money for the Practice was discussed and unless anyone has new ideas, it was agreed that trying to run Christmas & Easter raffles was no longer a viable option give the relative lack of PPG members and lack of ‘footfall’ at the Practice nowadays. Dr. Liz appreciated the problems and is not expecting results in this area.
c. Training for patients on new applications was discussed and individuals within the PPG with suitable skills and training would try to make themselves available to work alongside practice staff training patients. One option might be the current children’s area of the waiting room, albeit not ideal as it is an open area that could possibly be screened off, but not made totally private.
d. Surveys are being encouraged by Dr Liz as a major source of feedback and we are lucky to have a PPG member (Jeremy) who has the skill & resources to help with the production of new and previously run examples. Dr. Liz and Colin to liaise with Jeremy and provide samples.
e. Skills and background experience of the work undertaken by the PPG are particularly useful, especially if up to date. Technology, design, marketing, research, health sector all helpful, but not necessary. In the short term we are looking to help the practice to train patients when new applications are introduced.
f. Dr Liz left the meeting quite happy knowing that she had the support of the PPG over the next few months when the Practice will have received a detailed contract from the NWL/ICB with timescales for implementation.

Next Meeting; June 19th 2.30pm
Following:         July 17th 2.30pm         
       
   
